The Empire House Restaurant-Hotel

In behalf of The Empire House we would like to thanks everybody who supported and helped us to
get through the hardest part of problems caused by the big flood. Its because of all your support
(mentally, physically, facebook sharing, calls, messages, emails, text, mails, volunteers, referrals,
etc, including our staff. The Empire House is finally opening today for business Thursday starting
st 5 p.m.

Once again, thank you thank you thank you, namaste, merci, salamat, arigato, sishi, from the
bottom of our hearts ...

O and Aileen




